
Dear SJF Families, 

You can literally feel positive energy and excitement in this building thanks
to the upcoming Fun Run and Catholic Schools Week! We cannot wait to
have you all in the building on Sunday so you can experience it too! We are
excited for you to tour your child(ren)’s classrooms and catch up with
friends, faculty and staff! If you need directions or guidance, feel free to ask
any one of our student leaders in uniform on Sunday. Dr. Chermak has also
planned a beautiful Mass to add to our Catholic Schools Week Celebration!
We can't wait to welcome each of you on Sunday!

Thank you for working with us to make our school stronger. We have already
raised $36,979! Our goal this year is to raise $65,000 to keep our tuition
competitive. We are grateful for your partnership and support and look
forward to having fun and building community together! We can't wait to
welcome and visit with you Sunday. Thank you for choosing St. John Fisher
School and for entrusting your most precious gifts to us each and every day.
You belong here.

In unity and hope,

-Mrs. Maura Nash 
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Notes from Mrs. Nash 
Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

Our Falcons are brave, strong, important, smart, kind and loved. 

Let’s Go 
Falcons!



iReady Update

Catholic Schools Week Reminders

Our Falcons have been giving their all this school year. We can't wait to
see their growth! Due to absences, we still have a number of students
completing their iReady Assessments next week. Our assessment scores
look great so far! The faculty is going to begin their data analysis once all
of the assessments are completed. We will be sharing more iReady
information and reports in February and will be inviting you in to have a
data chat with us during our next round of Parent-Teacher Conferences on
February 13th. Be on the lookout for the sign-up link next week!  

Our Falcons are brave, strong, important, smart, kind and loved. 
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Catholic Schools Week Mass and Open House is Sunday, January 26th.
Open House: 9:00 - 10:45 a.m., Family Mass: 11 a.m. This is such a
wonderful opportunity to celebrate St. John Fisher and Catholic
education. We love having you in the building and look forward to
spending the morning with you! 
Now more than ever is the best time to join our Falcon Family! Open
enrollment begins Sunday, January 26th! Please invite your neighbors,
family and friends to apply! 
Please see the flyer below showcasing our Ronald McDonald All-School
Service Project, all of our fun activities and dress down themes next
week in celebration of Catholic education! 

Principal Search and Transition Committee: We have been fortunate
enough to have 8 candidates apply for this position! Interviews will begin
this upcoming week. Stay tuned for more information! 
Schedule Change: Don’t forget that this Wednesday, January 29th is a
1:30 p.m. dismissal for Faculty & Staff Development. 
Graduation Pictures are on the horizon; save the date 8th Graders: 2.4!
Extended Day: Don’t forget to sign up your Falcon(s) here. If you have
questions, please reach out to Mrs. O'Grady, dogrady@sjfschool.us. 

Important Announcements 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AEcBQEXUnBNTUX5B4hKLdFpDAqX5XVhjFlPiW0u1dx4/edit?gid=666771681#gid=666771681








Looking Ahead

Saturday, January 25th Manna Hours @ The Convent 8:30-9:30 a.m. 

Weekend Mass

Saturday, 4 p.m., Sunday 8 a.m. & 11 a.m.
All are welcome! 

11 a.m. Catholic Schools Week Mass 
*OPEN HOUSE 9-10:45 a.m.

Monday, January 27th Happy Monday Falcons!

Tuesday, January 28th It sure is a great day to be a Falcon!

Wednesday, January 29th
Manna Hours @ The Convent 6:00-7:00 p.m.

1:30 DISMISSAL!!!!

Thursday, January 30th Future Falcon Playdate in the gym, 10:15 - 11 a.m.

Friday, January 31st  FALCON FUN RUN!

Do you ever wonder what our morning  
Zoom announcements are like?

Now you can see them for yourself! 
Visit this link to see recordings of our 

latest and greatest morning moments. ENJOY! 

Our Falcons are brave, strong, important, smart, kind and loved. 
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We are calling all families to be Fisher Family Ambassadors! What does this mean? The Fisher Community

encourages you to share all of the great happenings about SJF with friends, family, neighbors and

others - in conversation and/or on social media! If you are active on social media: please share our posts

on Facebook, and tag us in any of your SJF posts on Facebook and Instagram; feel free to use

#FalconsNOW.

https://youtu.be/APl73CwOw7E




Family MassFamily Mass
SUNDAY, JANUARY 26 @ 11 A.M.

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK MASS
 

You belong here.

Any Falcon in

attendance

will receive an 

out-of-uniform

pass!



*VISIT THIS LINK TO
!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc7mfvfWcQD8_XAyBfA2XoasLlhx-HJHrC4o189Kn2tthKibQ/viewform










https://fevo-enterprise.com/event/Stjohn741














Monthly gatherings to play
games & sharpen our skills. 
All skill levels are welcome! 
Kane Hall following the 11:00
a.m. Mass, 2.9, 3.9, 4.13, 5.4
Join us when you can. 
Feel free to bring your own
chess set! 
All children MUST be
accompanied by an adult! 

 

 

SJF Chess Club



September Responsibility

October Respect

November Gratitude

December Kindness

January Integrity

February Friendship

March Perseverance

April Empathy

May Optimism

Social & Emotional Learning
At SJF we continue to build upon our SEL goals. Each month of the school year will have an all-

school focus on the trait of the month, helping students strengthen particular social skills
with different lessons and activities at the classroom level and as an entire school. We

encourage you to talk to your children about these traits at home for a consistent message
and focus. The trait of the month program is building upon this year’s behavior system and

school mantra:
Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe.
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Be Respectful, Responsible & Safe. 
Be a Falcon. 

Our Falcons are brave, strong, important, smart, kind and loved. 



 

Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

Catholic Schools Week Mass & Open House: 1.26, 9-10:30 a.m.
Graduation Pictures: 2.4
Parent Teacher Conferences: 2.13 *12:00 dismissal
All-Staff Professional Development – No School: 2.14
President’s Day – No School: 2.17
No School: 3.17
All-Staff Professional Development and Planning Day – No
School: 3.31
All-Staff Religious Professional Development – No School: 4.16
Spring Break: 4.16 – 4.27 *classes resume 4.28
May Crowning, 5.9 ~ 11:30 a.m. dismissal
Memorial Day – No School: 5.26
Last Day of School for 8th Grade: 5.30, 10:45 a.m. “Clap-out”
Graduation: 6.1 ~ 1 p.m.
Last Day of School: 6.4 ~ 10:30 a.m. dismissal

*Below is a list of important dates for the 2024-2025 school year. 
These dates are subject to change. 

*1:30 p.m. dismissals are scheduled for the last Wednesday of the
following months for faculty meetings, PLC work and council

collaboration: September 25th, October 30th, January 29th, February
26th, April 30th, May 28th. 

You belong here.



2024-2025 School Mass and Prayer Service Schedule
 

Sunday, January 26th at 11 a.m. Catholic Schools Week Mass
Saturday, March 8th at 11 a.m. Confirmation for 8th graders

Monday & Tuesday, Feb. 24th & 27th at 6 p.m. First Reconciliation 
for 2nd graders

Wednesday, March 5th at 1 p.m. Ash Wednesday All School Mass, 8th grade
Saturday, March 15th at 4 p.m. Saint Patrick’s Mass, 3rd grade

Wednesday, March 26th at 1 p.m. Stations of the Cross, 7th grade
Sunday, April 6th at 11 a.m. Spring Sports 

Tuesday, April 15th at 1 p.m. Holy Week All School Prayer Service 8th, grade
Wednesday, April 16th - Religious Enrichment for Faculty Professional Day

Saturday, May 3rd at 1 p.m. First Holy Communion
Friday, May 9th at 10:30 a.m. May Crowning, 8th grade

Friday, May 23rd at 8:15 a.m. Ribbon Mass 8th grade
Sunday, June 1st at 1 p.m. Graduation Mass 8th grade

Thursday, June 4th at 9:15 a.m. Last Day of School Mass 7th grade 

*Dates are subject to change 

God is good, 

all the time. 
All the time,
God is good. 



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfpCPeQ7a-nlj-MtDvvWGdWNBT7BaGRm_nju2WAP3AtRfuzew/viewform


Virtus Training and Compliance 
Religious Education 
Extended Day Program 
Manna Program 

Reporting Attendance 

Student Accommodation Plans 

E-mail attendance@sjfschool.us 

Assignments
Homework 
Class Activities 

Registration
Admissions 
MedicalForms 

Discipline 
Classroom & Academic Support
after contacting the teacher  
Behavior/Specific Incidents 

Schedules 
Calendar 
Arrival/Dismissal
Miscellaneous Questions  

Contact Classroom Teacher by email or note. 

Mrs. Kris Houston: khouston@sjfschool.us 

Contact the school office at 773-445-4737, or
Mrs. Linda Murray: lmurray@sjfschool.us 

 
Mrs. Delphine Maxwell: dmaxwell@sjfschool.us 

Assistant Principal, Mrs. Claire Larmon: clarmon@sjfschool.us 

Start by contacting the Classroom Teacher for 
an appointment. 
If further assistance is needed, contact SJF 
Assistant Principal, Mrs. Claire Larmon: clarmon@sjfschool.us 

 
Ms. Mary Schiavone (K-4): mschiavone@sjfschool.us 
Mrs. Karen Brogan (5-8): kbrogan@sjfschool.us 

Virtus, Mrs. Redmond: mredmond@sjfschool.net 
Religious Education, Dr. Chermak: echermak@sjfschool.us 
Extended Day, Mrs. O’Grady: dogrady@sjfschool.us 
Manna Team: sjfmanna@gmail.com 

2024-2025 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
If you have a question or concern about… 

Student Services

Powerschool 
Tuition & Fees 
Technology
Hot Lunch  

    (more information on the back page)

https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/


Public Relations 

Math Intervention 

Reading Intervention 

Band
School Board
Athletic Programs
Family School Association 
Women’s Club 
Holy Name Society 

Mrs. Megan Corley, mcorley@sjfschool.us 

 Ms. Mary Schiavone, mschiavone@sjfschool.us 

Ms. Molly Cummings, mcummings@sjfschool.us 

2024-2025 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
  If you have a question or concern about… 

Contact SJF Principal, 
Mrs. Maura Nash: mnash@sjfschool.us 

Mr. Bill Gula: mr.gula@aol.com 
School Advisory Board: sjfsab@gmail.com 
Athletic Association: stjohnfishersports@gmail.com
FSA: sjffsa103@gmail.com 
Women’s Club: SJFWomensClub@gmail.com 
HNS: SJFHNS@gmail.com 

Parent Newsletter
Financial Aid Applications
School Procedures
Administrative Matters
Policy
Further assistance on any matter listed
above
Academic/Classroom support following
communication with Mrs. Larmon  


